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Cynthia VanDeMark

From: Mel Johnson, sr. <johnsonvacuumproducts@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Cynthia VanDeMark
Subject: Re: Jemez Springs - Emergency Service

Hi Cynthia,  Here's that info you requested:   I, Mel Johnson, Sr.  do 
hereby approve access to cell tower site and road @ 17812 Hwy. 4 
in Jemez Springs, New Mexico. Along with land (1 acre) that 
surrounds the tower site for any and all emergency or maintenance 
vehicles. 
 Best Regards, 
On Tuesday, October 19, 2021, 07:34:58 AM PDT, Cynthia VanDeMark <cynthia.vandemark@sacw.com> wrote:  
 
 

HI Melvin, 

  

Thanks for taking my call today regarding the Jemez Springs telecommunication site. Per our conversation, please 
confirm you approve that, in the case of an emergency situation, you would approve that emergency vehicles could 
access site and that although not designated, nothing would restrict vehicles from turning around and would be allowed to 
in such a case. 

  

Thank you! 

  

  

Best regards,  

  

Cynthia VanDeMark | Site Development and Zoning & Permitting Specialist l Phone: 312-858-6546  

SAC Wireless, LLC – 300 Airport Rd, Elgin, IL 60123 

cynthia.vandemark@sacw.com | www.sacw.com 
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This e-mail contains CONFIDENTIAL information intended only for the use of the addressee(s) named above.  If you are not the intended recipient of 
this e-mail, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by telephone or forward the e-mail 
message to us at cynthia.vandemark@sacw.com and advise us that you have deleted it.  Thank you 

  


